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Submission to the Inquiry into the adequacy of water storages in NSW

The Northern Rivers Guardians (NRG) agrees with and fully supports the views in the attached submission
provided by the Byrrill Creek Land Care Group on the adequacy of water storages in NSW. As we do not
wish to duplicate the content, please accept the views and recommendations of the Byrrill Creek Land Care
Group as also those being submitted by the NRG.

For your information, NRG is a regional residents’ association based in Tweed Shire with a paid membership of
nearly 500. Our core purpose is to advance appropriate development and safeguard against inappropriate
developments in this shire and across the Northern Rivers region. NRG also aims to preserve our World Heritage
environment, reduce damaging pollution and dependence on fossil fuels and to promote innovation suitable to a
sustainable future.

Yours sincerely

Jan Lobban
(Secretary)



